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4l  Bay View Dr ive
Port land.  ME 04103

June 9. 2014

John and Catherine Shumadine
42 Chenery St.
Poft land, ME 04103

Dear John and Catherine

I wil l be demolishing my small shed in the back of my property at 41 Bay View Drive. The
demolition permit application used by the City of Portland requires that I notify adjoining owners
regarding this action. The material will be disposed of properly.

Sincerely,

Virginia Fox


